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Re: FPPI responsibility in Routed Transactions
Dear Customer,

Your company has placed an order with Mouser Electronics, Inc. (Mouser) whereby you will take delivery of the goods in the United States with the intent to export these goods from the United States.  A transaction of this nature is referred to as a “routed transaction”.  Your company would be known as the Foreign Principal Party in Interest (FPPI).

The U.S. Department of Commerce has issued regulations governing routed transactions. For your reference, these regulations were published on July 10, 2000 in the U.S. Federal Register (65 FR 42556 and 65 FR 42565). They clarify the roles and responsibilities of parties to routed transactions, including responsibility for determining any export licensing requirements.

In order to clarify your responsibilities with respect to routed transactions involving Mouser, we respectfully request that you make the following certification by signing and dating this letter in the spaces provided below.
As the Foreign Principal Party in Interest (FPPI) I authorize the below mentioned U.S. Broker to determine any export licensing requirements or other export requirements required by U.S. Laws and Regulations.  I certify that I am authorized to make this certification on behalf of my company.
This certification shall apply to multiple transactions between your company and Mouser. It may be superseded or amended only by an agreement that has been signed by your company and by Mouser.

Sincerely,

Charles H. Amsden

Director of Quality
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